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To whom it may concern, 

 

I strongly support this bill. Our Direct Support Professionals have been working very 

hard and long hours. We're in a severe staffing crisis and this bill being passed would 

help us tremendously. I truly hope you take the time and effort to help us pass this 

bill. 

 

Thank you so much, 

Kelsey Hansen  


